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Name
Robin Albert Lehman

Email
ralbert52@hotmail.com <mailto:ralbert52@hotmail.com>

Subject
Chapter 10, Article 15

Message
Hello. I am a member of the Portsmouth Arts & Cultural Commission, however I'm speaking here as an individual
citizen and not as a representative of the Commission. I would like to speak in favor of allowing arts lessons and
classes in homes. This is a choice between the teaching artist (be it visual arts, theater, music, etc.) and the adult
student or parent of a minor student. It will support teaching artists and increase educational options for those who
wish to study. Thank you.
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